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Retiring 
After 

20 Years 

We want to extend a huge thanks to 
Elizabeth Walls for her service in our 
church as librarian for the past 20 years. 
She also had put in many years in the 
library prior to taking over as librarian. 
She has done a wonderful job keeping our 
library organized and up to date. She has 
been assisted by Leora Dietzman, Mary 
Major, Rita Krienke, and Helen Koller. 
Another big thanks to these faithful 
workers. 

Our new library coordinator will be 
Jennie Castner. She is recruiting people to 
help her so let her know if you are 
interested. Our library is a very 
comfortable place to sit and read or 
browse through many of the current 
popular fiction and non-fiction books. It is 
open every Sunday morning, all morning 
long. Stop by and "check us out." 

And About Book Donations 

If you have recently purchased books 
that you are finished with why not donate 
them to the church library? Good books 
should be passed around and this is a 
great way to increase the value of a book. 
Or why not buy a book to donate? We'll 
even let you read it first. Watch for a 
donation bin in the church foyer and start 
looking over your bookshelves (recent or 
classic books are best). 


